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Update from the Commercial List 
Users’ Committee: Issue #5
 

The Commercial List Users’ Committee continues to work 
on improvements to the practice and administration of the 
Court. We take this opportunity to report on the activities 
of the Users’ Committee since Issue #4 of this Newsletter 
in May 2012.

This update is current as of March 2013.
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